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View (PPOV) Series. 
 

The Department of Mental Health, Children’s Office, presents the Parents’ Point of 
View (PPOV) Series. Have you ever wondered what parents would like you to know? 
In this engaging series, we sit down with parents to ask their insights on raising 
children with developmental disabilities. Candid short interviews with JJ Gossaru, 
LCSW, Director of Young Adult Services. Highlight parents sharing their experiences 
on topics such as what they wished they would’ve known earlier, life through their 
children’s lens, words of wisdom to newer parents, and advice for healthcare 
professionals, school personnel, family members, and friends. Check it out! We think 
you will enjoy listening to PPOV. 

https://on.soundcloud.com/XzAvWyLosDWlcoKvH2
https://on.soundcloud.com/XzAvWyLosDWlcoKvH2

